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January 10, 2022 

 

Mr. Steven T. Harrell 
Workforce Education Director 

Escambia County School District 
J. E. Hall Center, Room 161 

30 East Texar Drive 
Pensacola, Florida 32503 

 
RE: Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc./Grant Application for Proposal #5   

Dear Mr. Harrell: 

At a meeting on June 20, 2019, the Board of Directors of Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc. 
(“Triumph”) adopted a motion to lay the approval of a Grant Award Agreement for 
Proposal #5 on the table with the understanding that a specially called telephonic meeting 
of the Triumph Gulf Coast Board would be held as soon as possible after the Escambia 

County School District took action to review and approve the agreement. As of this date, 
there has been no response from the Escambia County School District to the Triumph 

Gulf Coast Grant Award Agreement offer.  

The application was for a $2,329,302.74 grant for diversification of the economy via sector 
specific workforce development training.  

Because a definitive grant award agreement was not executed by you within 180 days of 
application approval, in accordance with Triumph policy the approval has been 

automatically revoked. Triumph has closed its file and will take no further action on the 
grant application.  

Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc. looks forward to future opportunities to work with the Escambia 

County School District to find meaningful ways to diversify the local economy. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Skelton 
Executive Director 

Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc. 
 

 

Susan Skelton


